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MEMORANDUM 

TO: District of Columbia Board of Zoning Adjustment 

FROM: Elisa Vitale, AICP, Development Review Specialist 

 Joel Lawson, Associate Director Development Review 

DATE: December 10, 2021 

SUBJECT: BZA Case 20594:  Request for Postponement 

  

I. OFFICE OF PLANNING RECOMMENDATION 

The Office of Planning (OP) notes that a request, to which the Applicant has consented, has been 

made to postpone the subject hearing (Exhibit 29).  Therefore, OP is not making a recommendation 

at this time and will submit a supplemental report in advance of the rescheduled hearing.   
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